
The breakfast to benefit GEAA hosted this morning by Carol and Fred Fisher 
was a resounding success.  The eggs, pancakes and home made breads were 
delectable, the company most enjoyable - and $852.00 was raised for GEAA!  
Thank you so much to everyone who attended and whose generosity made 
this event a great success. Such a show of support is indeed heartening.  
And, special thanks to Fred and Carol for being such wonderful cooks, and for 
opening up their home to benefit GEAA. 
  
Have a great weekend, 
 

Annalisa Peace 

Executive Director 
Greater Edwards Aquifer Alliance 
 


